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Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited - Director Resignation   

Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited (the Company) announces that Mr Phillip Hull has resigned as 
a director of the Company as of 31 July 2020.  

Director Paul Binfield commented, “on behalf of the Board I would like to thank Phillip for his 
service to the Company over many years and we wish him well in the future”.  

-- end -- 
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